
Thank you for your request which was passed to me for response.  
 
The stage 1 referral for this application was validated by us on the 19 November 2018. The Mayor 
issued his stage 1 comments on the 21 January and you can view the report here:  
 
https://www.london.gov.uk/what-we-do/planning/planning-applications-and-decisions/planning-
application-search/bodgers-department-store.  
 
We do not publish comments made on applications, however, Redbridge do publish the comments 
made on the application here:  
 
https://planningdocs.redbridge.gov.uk/AniteIM.WebSearch/Results.aspx?grdResultsP=3.  
 
Kind regards 
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